
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

February 6, 2024 COMMITTEE OF THE 
WHOLE COUNCIL MEETING 

 
Further to notice provided under s. 127 of the Community Charter, the Committee of the Whole 
Meeting on February 6, 2024, of Municipal Council is cancelled. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kendra Kinsley, 
Corporate Officer 

 
 

Posted: January 29, 2024 


